
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/7/2014 3:20:06 PM
To: Picker, Michael (Michael.Picker@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Breakfast or Lunch with Commissioner Picker

Yes. I believe it was submitted by my assistant. It isn't urgent. It was to be me, Laura and 
Meredith. You've met me, know Laura. Meredith is Laura's boss and she reports to me. 
Nothing more. We can always wait until things settle down with you.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Mar 7, 2014, at 2:07 PM, "Picker, Michael" <Michael.Picker@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Is this the same as the meeting you submitted on our online form? Is there a 
time-bound topic? Give me a bit more to go on...

Thanks.

Michael Picker

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-2444

From: Banks, Juliane
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 11:02 AM
To: Picker, Michael
Subject: FW: Breakfast or Lunch with Commissioner Picker
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Another PG&E breakfast request—is it okay to schedule?

Juliane
415-703-2284

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 11:00 AM 
To: Banks, Juliane
Subject: Breakfast or Lunch with Commissioner Picker

Hello Juliane!

Brian Cherry and two of his directors would like have either breakfast or lunch with 
Commissioner Picker (Meet and Greet). Can you please give me some dates that work 
for him, and I will see if those work for our folks here. I will then a meeting request.

Thank you.

Redacted

Redacted Brian K. Cherry

VP, Regulatory Relations

Redacted
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
http://www.pg4.towM)gwy'epBt§tSft'Apgiiracv/customer/
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